
 

First Presbyterian Church began working with Versiti Blood Center at least 15 

years ago. Unlike other donation organizations, all donated blood products stay in 

Wisconsin - helping our family and our friends. And, it has a four-star rating,       

according to Charity Navigator!  

  

Did you know donating blood at the upcoming Versiti blood drive is an easy, yet 

powerful way for you to strengthen our community?  When you donate blood, you 

can help save a local patient’s life and give hope to that patient’s family. Accident 

victims, premature babies, patients with sickle cell disease, and patients who 

need blood transfusions to stay healthy are counting on kindhearted people like 

you. Neighbors need neighbors.  

  

You will be able to sign up, online, soon. There will also be a sign-up sheet at the 

Welcome Center. 

  

Make a difference in our community by donating at the First Presbyterian Church 

Blood Drive on Thursday, October 19th from 2:00-6:00pm.     

Blood Drive      October 19      2:00-6:00pm 

https://www.charitynavigator.org/ein/390807235

